Bylaw Review Committee
February 2, 2022
7:00 pm

MINUTES

Members Present:  Pauline Banducci, Mari Enoch, Stuart Litwin, David Myers, Jeff Zimmerman

A quorum being present, the meeting was called to order at 7:00.   Pauline arrived a few minutes after the meeting started.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Committee continued to work on proposed revisions to the language and organization of Sections I and II.  There was discussion on substantive revisions such as well, such as amending the number of seats on the Selectboard.  No final decisions on substantive revisions were made as the members wanted more time to consider such changes.  All work is being tracked in a working document. 

A motion was made, seconded, and so voted to approve the minutes of December 9, 2021.

A motion was made, seconded, and so voted to approve the minutes of January 11, 2022.

The date of the next meeting was set for March 10, 2022 at 7:00.

A motion was made, seconded, and so voted to adjourn the meeting at 8:55.

Respectfully submitted,
Mari Enoch







 
